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MARINEMAX VACATIONS SPONSORS EDUCATIONAL TRAINING FOR MARINE TECHNICIANS IN THE 
CARIBBEAN 

  
Road	Town,	Tortola	VG	(March	28,	2024) – MarineMax Vacations LTD, a premier provider of luxury 
power catamaran yacht charters in the BVI, is proud to announce its commitment to professional 
development and technical excellence by sponsoring courses for professional marine technicians across 
the Caribbean. This upcoming workshop will focus on basic marine diesel engine maintenance, service, 
and repair of Volvo Penta engines.  
  
Phil Underwood, MarineMax Fleet Support Manager, comments, "We are honored to support the 
technical proficiency of marine technicians in the BVIs. Along with our partners at Nanny Cay, our 
commitment to providing exceptional service extends beyond our charter guests but to the wider 
maritime community in the BVIs as well. By offering these tech workshops, we aim to help support those 
looking to expand their knowledge and elevate their skills. This will contribute to safer and more 
enjoyable guest experiences across the entire charter industry." 
  
The workshop begins April 12th and will occur at H. Lavity Stoutt Community College CCFC+HQ2, 
Paraquita Bay, Parham Town, British Virgin Islands. To register for this training, 
email marine@hlscc.edu.vg or visit the Centre for Applied Marine Studies to learn more.   
 


